Creamer’s Dairy
Off Limits to
Snowmobilers

The Alaska Department of
Fish and Game announced that
the recently purchased Creamer’s
Dairy property designated as the
Fairbanks Wildlife Management
Area will be closed to snow-
machine use after April 6 in
order to make the area as attract-
ive as possible to migrating water-
fowl.

“The area is used annually by
30,000 to 40,000 water fowl as
a resting and feeding area before
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continuing their northward jour-
ney. Thousands of people, both
young and old, visit the area
each spring to observe the many
species of waterfowl and other
bird life that sport their ornate
and colorful breeding plumage,”
said Grundy, Game Miologist.

*“The area will again be avail-
able to snowmachine enthusiasts
next winter,” said Grundy.




